SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH May 24, 2015

Pentecost Sunday

Second Collection This Weekend Debt Reduction

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be comforted by the concern and love of their families sand the family of the Church: Jose Alvarez, Bella Jones Borkowski, Brian Bennett, Dolores Bucci, Kathy Caputo, Bill Coogan, Howard Daywalt, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, Emily Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, Larry Falkowski, Irene Foley, Marcella Frick, Rick Gallagher, Bill Keenan, Jean Keenan, Pat Kost, Nicholas Lannutti, George and Molly Lozinak, Phyllis Luther, James Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara Martinick, Toby Merrill, James McBride, Jr., Joan McGurrin, Julia McLaughlin, Stephen Merlin, Melanie Moletsky, Joe and Betty Mulligan, Catherine Niche, Lisa O'Brien, Baby Addison Pfeffer, Baby Harper Ann Renshaw, Sue Roccia, Xavier Ross, Tim Schwartz, Eva Seeton, Kristin Shearon, Robert Smith, Janice Swan, Kena Thompson and for all those who are hoping and praying for organ transplants.

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we remember in the silence of our hearts especially, June Mitchell, Sister Leander Poysden and Reverend Henry C. Graf.

BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are scheduled for Monday, June 15th at 7:30 PM (Please note date change) in the Rectory Conference Room. Your baby is always welcome in Church, however, for the instruction itself, please try to schedule a babysitter so you may be free to concentrate. Please call the Church Office at 610-834-1975 for sign up purposes.

Congratulations: Joe Sinni was the winner of the COW PLOP BINGO. The SPN Youth Group would like to thank everyone for their participation and support.

ANNOUNCED MASSES

Monday

6:30 AM No Mass

8:30 AM Samual and Jennie Basile

Tuesday

Joseph C. Hoffman, Jr. 6:30 AM 8:30 AM Timothy McNichol

Wednesday

6:30 AM Elizabeth Tilton Crane 8:30 AM Dr. Joseph Altomonte 1st Anniversary

Thursday

6:30 AM George Khatchadourian 8:30 AM Terry Mahoney

Friday

6:30 AM Mike and Mary Paparo 8:30 AM Hank Fischer

37th Anniversary

Saturday

8:30 AM John Weiland, Sr.

Pastor's Note: We would like to wish Congratulations to August Taglianetti, a seminarian and member of the parish, on his recent graduation from St. Charles Seminary College. Next year August begins a spiritual year at St. Charles Seminary. Please pray for him.

Msgr. Vance

<u>Rev. Kevin Mulligan: Mass of Thanksgiving</u> Please join us on June 7th at the 11:30 AM Mass as we celebrate Rev. Kevin Mulligan's Mass of Thanksgiving as a newly ordained priest. Kevin is the son of long time parishioners Joseph and Betty Mulligan. There will be a reception in the school hall following the Mass.

Women's Prayer Group There will be a meeting of the Women's Prayer Group in the Rectory on Thursday, June 4th from 11:00 am to 12:00 noon in the Rectory Dining Room. All are invited to come! Join us and bring a friend. Sister Therese Michele, SSJ.

H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill Franks at 610-828-2530 or email: ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 215-836-1127. Additional weekday drivers and group leaders are needed.

ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A

CHILD? An informal group of Moms and Dads get together to talk or just listen to others who understand how you feel. For more information contact: Marianne O'Connor 610-825-4975 or Rosemary McNichol 215-247-2267. This group meets every third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM in the Rectory Conference Room.

Frozen Casseroles for St. John's Hospice

Could you find time to make a casserole for the homeless of St. John's? Pans, lids and recipes are available in the Church Office and at Barbara McCarthy's (610-828-2058). Frozen casseroles are brought to Barbara's house by 9:00 AM. The next delivery date is June 3rd.

Men's Prayer Group Men of different ages meet every Wednesday morning in the Rectory Conference Room from 7:30 to 8:30. If you are interested in joining and wish for more information, call Duane McCarthy at 610-825-5237.

<u>The Philippians</u> An organization for senior citizens fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, service projects and entertainment. New members are always welcome. For information on becoming a member, please contact Angela Berry (610) 260-1211.

Sunrise Senior Living of Lafayette Hill

Sunday, June 14th from 1 pm - 4pm Hosting a Mini Carnival to support the Alzheimer's Association.

GLENSIDE GAELIC CLUB

The Glenside Gaelic Club invites kids ages 5-14 to join their co-ed Gaelic Football/Hurling Club. No experience is needed! Adults are also welcome to join the social club. For more information about the sport, camps and upcoming events please look on our website www.glensidegaelicclub.com.



From Ascension to Assumption – The Final Step -A mystic's account of the Final Days of Mary. For the Month of May we will continue our devotion to the Blessed Mother. You are all invited to join us as we read from the account of a mystic who describes the Final Days of Mary in Ephesus. We will be reading from, "The life of the Blessed Virgin Mary" by Blessed Anne Catherine Emmerrich. This is a story of the sister's visions of the life of Mary, which have been deemed valid. We will discuss how this mystic lived and how her visions were validated by the discovery of the house in Ephesus that she describes in her vision. We will read about those visions from the time from Post-Ascension to her death, including an account of the Assumption. The book, "The life of the Blessed Virgin Mary" by Blessed Anne Catherine Emmerrich can be purchased from any religious bookseller and can also be purchased from amazon.com, including in kindle format. Our reading will take place on Wednesday night, May 20th, from 7:30 to 9 pm (new day, place, and time) in the Saint Philip Neri Rectory Basement. If you have any questions, contact Joe Banecker by email at josephbanecker@aol.com or call on 610-828-0344.

ST FRANCIS INN

We have adopted a "Just Listening" program to serve the people of Kensington by simply being present and actively and intentionally "listening" to our clients. It opens up new possibilities for all involved, is a powerful tool for personal and social change and has proven to be rewarding for everyone! INN NEEDS: Prayers!

Travel-Sized Toiletries (Especially Deodorant);

Sunscreen & Sunburn ointment
Stainless Steel Dinner-Sized Forks & Soup
Spoons (No Knives)
Baby Wipes, Diapers, Baby Food & formula
L & XL Adult Underwear -Style Diapers
New/Gently Used Men's Tee Shirts & Jeans
New/Gently Used Women's Underwear
For our new "ALL SAINTS" building:
Lamps, Tables, Upholstered Items
and Household Items; i.e. Brooms, Dinner Ware,
Flat Ware, Cooking Utensils, Etc. (Please contact
Bro. Fred or Kevin at SFI, 215-423-5845
for details.) www.stfrancisinn.org

2015 World Meeting of Families Update

Donate to the World Meeting of Families – Philadelphia 2015 The World Meeting of Families – Philadelphia 2015 is being made possible by the generous support of our many wonderful donors. As a donor, you will play a specific role in bringing this vibrant global event to fruition, enabling us to emphasize the good news of the family and its intrinsic value to the good of society. All donations will benefit the World Meeting of Families – Philadelphia 2015. Here are all the ways you can help:

Donate Online

Fill out our secure donation form to make an online donation in the amount of your choice. If you'd like to donate in the name of someone or something that is especially meaningful to you, simply indicate that on the World Meeting of Families:

www.worldmeeting2015.org/get-involved/donate/

Donate By Mail

Donations can be sent directly to World Meeting of Families Offices:

The World Meeting of Families Suite 706 222 North 17th Street Philadelphia, PA 19103

Light a Candle

Visit our website to submit your intention with a \$10 donation to the World Meeting of Families. Your candle will be lit at the Cathedral Basilica Saints Peter and Paul in Philadelphia for ten days!

World Meeting of Families 2015 Online Store

Visit our WMOF Store to purchase a variety of products, including accessories, gifts and clothing. Proceeds from every purchase you make will benefit the World Meeting of Families – 2015 Philadelphia!

Amazon Smile

Donate to us every time you shop on Amazon.com! It's easy – just visit smile.amazon.com and choose World Meeting of Families 2015 as your charity of choice. You can shop for all your favorite Amazon items and a portion of your total purchase will be donated to us!

Come find your pleasure at the St. Titus Trash & Treasure Sale Saturday, May 30th, 9am-1pm Sunday, May 31st, Noon-3pm





CYO

Banquet for 5th – 8th

graders and parents

St. Philip Neri Church Mass & Sports Banquet Sunday, June 7, 2015

10:00 am Mass St. Philip Neri Church

11:30 am Sports Banquet/Luncheon
** N E W V E N U E **
Flourtown Country Club

Reservations Required/Must RSVP by Friday, May 29th

No Tickets will be Sold at the Door

\$35 Per Adult—\$20 Per Student/Athlete

Please see registration Forms in the vestibule by the church office door.